
[CTC - HRO - ERBS-Shell - Contracting - 7.8.5-d-007 - IF/NN/F.]
[Transfer Letter - Sindh -May-2024]

Ref: TRF-Sindh-141/May/N

May 13th, 2024

Mr. Sohail Khan
4130312383725
Safety warden,
Hyderabad - Sindh

Subject: Transfer of Services

Dear Sohail Khan,

Based on the project requirement and subsequent approval of the program team, it is to inform you that your services for the Safety warden
position are hereby transferred from 10040769-Qasim Chowk Filling Station- Hyderabad to 10040644- Superior II Filling Station with effect
from May 13th, 2024.

Please note that you shall not be entitled to any transfer allowances.

All other terms and conditions of your originally signed employment contract shall remain the same. 



Regards

HR Department
CHIP Training & Consulting

CC;

           Personal File.

                                            


